
 
 
       VIA E-MAIL ORIGINAL NOT FOLLOW 
 
July 22, 2010 
 
To: Mr. Adam Lid 
      City of Los Angles Public Works Committee 
 
Re: Wireless Telecommunication Ordinance 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lid, 
 
The Mission Hills Neighborhood Council respectfully recommends, with the 
City Attorney’s guidance and his recommendation, that the City of Los 
Angeles enact a comprehensive new ordinance, with clear and consistent 
standards and procedures regulating all wireless telecommunication facilities 
in the cities. Most importantly, authorizing regulation of esthetics and 
providing protection to communities and residential neighborhoods to the 
full extent of the law. 
 
Please file this letter in Council; 
File No. 09-2645 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jerrilyn Hayahsi 
Chairman Zoning and Land Use Committee 
Mission Hills Neighborhood Council  
 
 


